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MAINTENANCE STAFF
Josh Lively - Maintenance Director 
Travis Williams - Maintenance Supervisor
Corey Sellers- Maintence Technician
Bryan Newton- Mantaince Technician

Our President’s Message
As we all prepare for back-to-school, we 
want to help support you and your 
children in whatever form their educational 
experience takes this year.  In 2019, on 
average, families spent close to $700 per 
student for school supplies.  In addition, 
many schools also asked parents to 
contribute up to $100 per family for 
general use classroom materials. When 
combined with other childcare costs, 

 many military families face difficult choices about whether to 
ensure their children are well supplied for school or whether 
to purchase other essential items for their family, including 
clothing and food.  This year, the Hunt Heroes Foundation, in 
partnership with Operation Homefront, will distribute 3,700 
backpacks filled with much-needed school supplies to military 
families at each of our communities.  We are proud to be 
partnering with this well-respected national non-profit who 
last year provided backpacks to over 43,000 military children 
across the U.S.  Watch for more information in the coming 
days about this effort and how you can apply to receive 
school supplies for your child.  As we move ahead together 
and navigate these uncertain times, we remain committed to 
serving you and your families. From all of us here at HMC, 
thank you for your service and sacrifice.

Best,

John Ehle
President
Hunt Military Communities

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com

July Was A Success
Thanks to Scoops Ice Cream Truck and to all you residents that participated!ll 

Vance Family Housing COVID-19 Update 
The housing office is currently only taking appointments at the time being. We want 
you all to be aware that we are doing our best to help keep you informed with 
everything that is going on and updating you as we tend to get new information in 
our processes almost daily. 

Although we are not in the office we are still here for you! If you have any questions 
or concerns, please feel free to reach out to us so that we can do what we can to 
help. We hope you are all staying safe and thank you again for continued patience 
during this time. 

Continue calling or submitting work orders online. Only emergency and urgent work 
orders are being taken care of at this time. Routines will resume when things get back 
to normal.

Thank you for being our residents and for working so well with us at this difficult 
time! 

Upcoming Event
 "Donuts on Doorsteps", Monday Aug 24th, There will be  donuts on your doorsteps 
when you wake up to get ready for school,  ALL CHILDREN, all you have to do is Email 
tanya.prochaska@huntcompanies.com , # of children, name, address and choose from 
sprinkles, chocolate or glazed! Please respond by Aug 14th.
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Calendar Events

* August 24th - Donuts on Doorsteps




